
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 20, 2023 

 
The Honorable George Dunlap 
Chairman, Board of County Commissioners 
600 East Fourth Street 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28202 

Dear Chairman Dunlap, 

Pursuant to MEDIC’s Amended and Restated Operating Procedures, Novant Health 
has nominated Michael Vaccaro, Senior Vice President and Chief Nursing Officer, 
to complete the remaining portion of Allison (Joy) Greear’s three-year term. The 
nomination is subject to the approval of the Mecklenburg County Board of County 
Commissioners. 

 
Please put Mr. Vaccaro’s nomination to the Mecklenburg EMS Agency Board on the 
agenda for approval at the next BOCC meeting. 

 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

John (JP) Peterson 
Executive Director 
Mecklenburg EMS Agency (Medic) 
(704) 330-3234 


